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IMTA PIANO FESTIVAL 
Sunday, November 14th    

 

The annual IMTA Piano Festival will be held on 

Sunday, November 14th at West Music, Coralville.  

This is a non-competitive event.  Students work with 

one of our IMTA certified master teachers in a mini-

lesson setting. 

The Nancy Cree Keyboard Learning Centers will 

have about 28 students participating. Your assigned 

time will be emailed out with instructions within the 

few weeks.  

 

 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 
November 22nd thru November 27th  

 

There will be no lessons taught from Monday, 

November 22nd through Saturday, November 27th. 

Have a great holiday.  Regular lessons resume on 

Monday, November 29th.  

 

CONTACTING TEACHERS 

    When contacting your teacher please use the e-mails 

and voicemail numbers below. 

 

TINA – tchapman@westmusic.com               VM # 1394                                 

COLE– cthomas@westmusic.com             VM # 1435 

NANCY – nancy@nancycree.com PH  # 621-1651   
 

 

WINTER BREAK 
 

December 20th  thru January 1st     
 

There will be no lessons given Monday, December 

20th through Saturday, January 1st.  Regular lessons 

will resume on Monday, January 3rd.  

HOLIDAY SHOWCASE 
Old Capitol Town Centre 

Saturday, December 11th & Sunday, 

December 12th 
 

This year’s Holiday Showcase will be on 

Saturday, December 11th and Sunday, December 12th 

at the Old Capitol Town Center downtown Iowa City.  

If the CDC Guidelines don’t change, the mall is 

looking forward to having us back. Your teacher will 

be asking you in the next few weeks what time you’d 

prefer for this performance.  

 

Saturday, December 11th 

Tina’s Students – 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Nancy’s Students – 1:00 - 4:00 pm 

 

Sunday, December 12th 

Cole’s Students – 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Nancy’s Students  - 2:30 – 3:30 pm 
 

        
 

PIANO TUNING TIME 
 

This is one of the times of year that you may notice 

your piano starting to sound different.  The humidity 

changes in the fall will cause most of our pianos to go 

out of tune.  This is a good time to contact your piano 

technician to schedule a tuning.  If you need a 

recommendation for a good technician, contact your 

teacher, or call Nancy. 

Playing on an in-tune piano is more enjoyable and 

much more fun to listen to, as well.  
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